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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group Liaison 
Communication 

 
To:   Philip Day, Chairman, ITU-T SG5 WP1/5 <philwday@bigpond.net.au> 

CC: Mick Maytum, IEEE, <m.j.maytum@ieee.org> 
 Mr Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC <p.nikolich@ieee.org> 
 Mr Adam Healey, Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group <adam.healey@lsi.com> 

 
Source:  IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 

Subject:  Liaison [letter to ..]/[reply to ..] 

Date:  21 July 2011 

From:  IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

Approval:  Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, San Francisco, CA, July 21, 2011 

 

Dear Mr. Day,  
 
Thank you for your information regarding the ITU-T Study Group 5 (SG5) formation of the 
Home Networks Special Group. At this time the IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group does not 
have an individual to appoint as a liaison between our groups. 
 
We would like to, however, share information between the two groups as this topic, and the 
possible issuance of new ITU-T K-series Recommendations, is of great interest to the IEEE 
802.3 Ethernet Working Group.  
 
The IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group would like to request that any draft material of ITU-T 
K-series Recommendations concerning Ethernet port protection be made available for 
comment by the group. 
 
[Sincerely, 
David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
<dlaw@hp.com> 

                                                           
1
 This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not necessarily 
represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  
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